

Oak Class Newsletter

Highlight of the Week:

Friday 10th
January 2025



Our class activity of *Pass the Parcel*!
For our RE in Topic we have been thinking about the word 'special' and shared a special activity together.



Headteacher's Awards:

Finn - For picking a different choose activity when he felt uncomfortable.

Riley C - For great talking at class times.

School Rule Award: Helpful

Phoenix - For helping a friend say the words they meant at a class time.

Learning Notes:

- In English this week we've enjoyed the story 'The Peas and the Sneeze' and looked at word families.
- For Maths we have worked on Place Value, in particular looking at ones, tens and hundreds placing.
- o In Topic we introduced our new focus of 'Wonder' and started with RE.
- At Forest School this week we've continued our work on fire striking from last term.
- In PE we have started our new focus of gymnastics if you have not already done so, PLEASE SEND IN A PE KIT FOR YOUR CHILD - they will need shorts or trousers with elasticated cuffs for them to access the bigger equipment.

Class Messages:

- Oak class have had a lovely first week back and been so excited to catch up with each other.
- It is our last swimming session on Monday so please send in kits for one last time!

Have a great weekend, from Oak Class adults! ©







